
1£ FSS an larthair agus an larthuaiscirt
HSE West and North West 

27th March, 2025 

REF: PQ11626/25 

Ospideal na h·Ollscoile, Gaillimh 

University Hospital Galway 
GALWAY UNIVERSITY HOSPITALS 

General Manager's Office 

University Hospital Galway 

Newcastle Road 

Galway 

Tel: (091} 544200 

RE: To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients with a postcode in Donegal who have been recalled 

to the breast assessment clinic in Galway and who subsequently have had a diagnosis of breast cancer, 

between 2020 and the end of 2024, in tabular form. -Padraig Mac Lochlainn 

Dear Deputy Mac Lochlainn, 

The HSE has been requested to reply to you directly in the context of the request for information referenced 

above. 

In response to your query, we can confirm the following: 

Year 

2020 

2021 

2022 

2023 

2024 

I trust this clarifies the matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Chris Kane 

General Manager 

Galway University Hospitals 

Number of patients 

(Breast cancer diagnosis and Donegal address) 

1 

8 

2 

2 

3 
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